
October 10, 2002

Mr. Michael Wright

Pacific Lutheran University

Tacoma, WA

Dear Mr. Wright:

Thank you for your participation in the Student Poster Session and Competition at the Fourth Annual Conference of the Consortium for Computing Sciences in Colleges Northwestern Region held on October 4 and 5, 2002 at Seattle Pacific University in Seattle Washington.
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Nathan Yocom and Michael Wright

Pacific Lutheran University

I am delighted to inform you that your poster was awarded second place in the best poster competition.  A $100 cash award accompanies the honor, made possible by a grant from Upsilon Pi Epsilon (UPE), the International Honor Society for the Computing and Information Disciplines.

The overall quality of the student posters exhibited at the conference was extremely high.  Your being awarded second place in the best poster award is an impressive accomplishment that you should be extremely proud of.

Once again, congratulations on your work and accomplishments.  We enjoyed having you at the conference and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Edward M. Gellenbeck, Ph.D.

CCSC-NW Student Poster Coordinator

Associate Professor of Computer Science

